
Coronavirus Planning, Precautions, & Assistance 

At Nickel Steel Federal Credit Union, the health and safety of our members, staff and friends always 

come first.  We continue to take precautions to protect our staff and members during the COVID-19 

outbreak.  At this time, our lobby is closed.  Our drive-thru remains open regular business hours.   

As always, we have numerous ways you can access your Nickel Steel account without coming into the 

office: 

We are operating on normal business hours – Monday thru Friday, 9:00 a.m. – 5:00 p.m. 

**Contact us personally @ (419)224-7861 

**Email us @ nsfcu@earthlink.net 

**Drive-thru 

**Night drop – 24 hours (at side of building directly before the drive thru) 

**Automated Teller – 24 hours (419)224-7833 

**ATM’s – 24 hours - access to 1,000’s of free surcharge ATM’s         http://www.allpointnetwork.com/ 

**Online Banking – 24 hours  

**Visa Debit Card – 24 hours 

Please contact us if you need assistance with any of the above 

Relief Skip-A-Pay 

We have made it a goal to take care of our members who might be financially affected by the COVID-19 

outbreak and are ready to assist those in financial need. 

This will allow you to skip your loan payment, without any fee, on an existing Nickel Steel FCU Loan.  

Contact us for more information.  Terms and conditions apply. 


